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Ref:  History/Year11Revision/tp                       3rd February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
With the mock exams in February, and the summer series approaching, it is an important period for 
all of Year 11.  Approaching all of these exams with confidence is essential, and that comes from a 
greater understanding of the knowledge and skills required to reach each individual’s potential. 
   
In my experience of teaching History, and indeed any subject, those who go over their work on a 
regular basis and can use their knowledge to further understand and link it to the current topic, will 
have success.   
 
In order to support those studying History, I am personally inviting your child to attend a revision 
session after school each Friday from 3.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. until the summer exams begin.  The 
progress data that we have suggests that this would be very important.  The sessions are open to all 
pupils who study History, but certain pupils are being personally invited. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this further, then do please contact me at the school via email: 
Featherstone.r@wintertonca.com 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 

 
Mr Featherstone 
Deputy Headteacher 
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